







200 W. 34th Avenue, #685

Anchorage, AK 99503

aflaalaska@gmail.com
September 9, 2019

RE:  AFLA (Alaskans for Language Acquisition) State World Language Conference Donation Request

Dear Sir or Madam:

World Language teachers in our state have the opportunity to come together once a year to share ideas and best teaching practices at our annual World Language Teachers Conference in the fall of each year. We also host national speakers at these events. This year’s 2019 AFLA conference entitled Growing Forward Together will be held  at the West High School / Romig Middle School campus in Anchorage. This year’s conference is once again a cross content endeavor also operating under the title Alaska Cross Content Conference. It will take place the 25th – 27th of October.

We humbly request a donation / gift card, which could be included as a door prize. for teachers and guests attending this conference from throughout our state.  Your company’s donation will be acknowledged at the AFLA Conference and in promotional information for the conference attendees.  We are happy to promote your business support of our World Language programs throughout the state of Alaska.
AFLA is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization (Tax ID# 20-0228039) supporting World Language education (K-post secondary) in the state of Alaska.  Thank you for any help you can give to support our 2019 AFLA Conference.

Sincerely,

Valerie Ekberg-Brown

AFLA Ad Hoc Board Member and Conference Volunteer / Event Fundraiser

vekbergalaska@gmail.com

home phone: ( 907)344-9317
